COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
- Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

September 14, 2015

Justin Spaeth

OWL SWD Operating, LLC
P.O. Box 670

Windsor, CO 80550

Re:  White River Pit, Acreage Reduction Approval, Permit No. M-2008-070, Revision No.
AR-1

Dear Mr. Spaeth:

On September 14, 2015, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your
request for release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility.

The permit area was reduced to 185.33 acres, through the release of 6.5 acres in this permit

action. Because the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports
and fees.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (970) 241-2042.

Sincerely,

Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: Russ Means, DRMS

cc: Paul Daggett
BLM-WRFO
220 East Market Street
Meeker, CO 81641
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